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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

The Hispanic Outreach Ministry is collecting 

back packs and school supplies for families  

in need. We are asking for your family to   

support this project by purchasing backpacks 

and school supplies. Please bring the school 

supplies by July 6th to Good Shepherd, 1614 S 

23rd St Sheboygan WI 53081. You can also 

give a check donation through your offering 

envelope (please write Operation Backpack on 

your envelope).  The distribution day is August 

2nd 12-2 pm at Good Shepherd Lutheran 

Church. If you know a family who may       

benefit from this event, please share the   

information with them. For further information, 

please contact Rev David Blas 630-229-2455. 

Thank you! 
 

Love INC is in need of the following items to 

fill Love Buckets for neighbors in need:    

buckets, mops/brooms/dustpans, all purpose 

cleaners, window cleaners, toilet bowl   

cleaner/bowl brushes/caddies, dish soap, 

sponges, paper towels, scrubbies, boxes of 

SOS pads, laundry detergent, toilet paper, 

kitchen towels and wash cloths. Please drop 

off items at Love INC at 807 Forest Avenue, 

Sheboygan Falls, or place items in the Love 

INC bin at the Giving Center at church. 
 

Love INC is hiring an Operations Manager. 

Job description and qualifications can be 

found on the Community Bulletin Board. 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

weekday mornings (M-F) on WHBL - 1330AM 

at 7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. To check out events or 

hear the recorded message, please go to  

morningmeditations.com. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  72 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  127 

 9:30 AM -  268 

Online  18 

 Total: 485 
   

  

WEEKLY NEWS May 23 - 29, 2025 

In Need of Mission Support? 

Each fiscal year our Pastors & Church   

Council designate Home Mission Donations 

and Mission Partner Scrip Earnings to various 

missions in our church and community. If  

you have a mission that you would like to 

possibly include in this designation for our 

upcoming fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025, 

contact Stefanie in the Church Office by 

May 31. 
 

Congregation Meeting – Questions for 

Leadership 

Our next Congregation Meeting will be June 

17 at 6:30 PM. If you would like to have a top-

ic/question considered for public attention 

via agenda inclusion, it must be submitted to 

the church office by noon on June 12.       

This timing allows leadership to have a     

response prepared for the meeting.  

Published agenda items will be the only  

topics allowed for public discussion and 

response from leadership. While topics/

questions not submitted by the deadline 

may still be voiced at the meeting, leader-

ship will not provide a response until facts 

are gathered post meeting. 
 

LERT (Lutheran Early Response Team)  

Along with creating our own LERT team, our 

church has created a new dedicated fund 

to support LERT mission efforts. Anyone wish-

ing to support disaster relief efforts can make 

their donations directly to this new fund,  

either through the offering plate or online. 

For questions about LERT contact Pete 

Strains at 920-838-4969. 
 

Worship Service Entrance 

In order to maintain security, only the Main  

Entrance is unlocked 30 minutes prior to  

worship to allow Ushers to monitor who is   

coming into the building. 
 

Strong Helpers Needed 

The Funeral Dinner Team is in need of a    

few volunteers to help set up & take down 

tables & chairs. You will not need to help 

with the dinner (unless you want to). If you 

can help, contact Sharon at 920-467-4708. 
 

Celebrate Recovery 

Thursdays, 6:00 PM, 300 Wing, Use Entrance 4 
 

In Celebrate Recovery, we follow a Chris-

tian, 12-Step, 8-Principal process to heal 

from life’s hurts, habits, and hang-ups! No 

sign-up necessary - just a willingness to show 

up. All are welcome! Contact: Julie at 920-

207-1397. Babysitting is available during CR 

meetings (includes dinner). Please register at 

stpaulcr@gmail.com or text Julie by 5 PM on 

Wed. We are so excited to have this service 

available so parents/families can attend 

together and find healing in their lives! 
 

Pastor On Call 

If you have an emergency and need to 

reach the pastor on call, please call the 

Church Office at 920-467-6449 and press 

“1”. You will automatically be connected to 

the pastor’s cell phone. Messages left on 

the general voicemail will not be retrieved 

until the next business day (Mon - Thurs). 

Welcome Guests! 

If you are joining us for the first time today,  

please introduce yourself to the Pastor after the service! 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School  
Sunday School is on break for the 
summer and will return in Sept. 
Thank you to all of our awesome 
teachers this year!  
 

VBS  
Vacation Bible School is looking for 
volunteers to serve July 27-30 from  
3-6 PM at church. We are looking for 
crew leaders, station leaders,  
floaters, and help with drama/music. 
Sign up on the church website or 
chat with Savannah. 
Child Registration for VBS is open! 
Children 3 years old-5th grade can 
register. VBS is a free event.         
We hope you can join us! Spots are 
limited! Check out the Ministry House 
to learn more about VBS! 
 

Summer Children’s Message  
and Nursery 

Beginning in June, there will be a 
Children’s Message on the 1st, 3rd, 
and 5th Sundays during the  
9:30 service. 
The nursery will only be staffed for 
the 9:30 service during the summer.  
 

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Youth & Young Adult 

• Youth Mission Team   
Youth Mission Team has held their final 
meeting. Packing up begins soon. Please 
keep this group of 14 in your prayers!  
 

• Graduation Sunday 
Next weekend we celebrate with our 
Graduating Seniors. We wish them all 
well in their future endeavors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Youth Mission Trip Team Meeting 
The final details for the LCMS Youth 
Gathering trip to New Orleans are   
coming together. Please continue to 
keep this group of 34 in your prayers! 
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PRAYERS & GIVING 

Please Pray For: 
 

The families of those who lost their lives in 

active military service 
 

Wedding: Michael Brown & Carisa Kleinhans 
 

Baptism: Calvin Hayes Vogel 
 

Hospitalized: Sharon Ogea 
 

Recovering: Ken Bruckner 
 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. They 

would love to visit and pray with you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, 

please talk to a pastor so that we can 

pray for them in church and/or add them 

to our Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any reason, 

please contact a pastor to schedule a 

visit. If we don’t know, we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army: Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

         Robert Zimmermann,  Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

 

Military Photos 

We have an ongoing military picture display to 

honor our church members - both veterans and 

enlisted. To be included, please provide a 4x6 

photo, with name on the back, and put it in the 

office in the box marked “military.” 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


